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The Betty Foy Sanders Department Of Art 

presents 

Continuum: Alumni 
Biennial Exhibition 
Continuum is the biennial exhibition of new and recent art works 

showcasing the ongoing creative journey of our alumni artists. 

 

Betty Foy Sanders Department of Art alumni live and work across the 

nation. Graduates work as curators, teachers, designers, directors of 

galleries and non-profits and as professional artists. No matter where 

they live or what they do, the BFSDoArt is our alumni’s shared point of 

origin.  

 

On Display 

January 
12 -  
February 
21 

 
IMPORTANT 
DATE 

Thursday, 
January 15, 
2015 

ARTIST 
RECEPTION  
5 - 7:00 p.m. 
Center for Art 
& Theatre 
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